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The representative of Ombudsman attended Global Forum of APT
Recently, Global Forum of Association for Prevention of Torture (APT) was held in Geneva. The event dedicated to 5th anniversary of entering into force of the OPCAT was attended by the representatives of countries of Europe, America, Australia, Eastern and Central Asia, the UN agencies, the CoE, CPT, Amnesty International etc. 

Head of the Department of the Ombudsman Office, as well as of NPM group Vugar Maharramov and chief of Unit of the Penitentiary System of the Ministry of Justice Azer Seyidov also participated in the forum. 

In his speech V. Maharramov focused on the activity of NPM group, additions and amendments made to the legislation and the work done in this regard. 

 In the forum it was decided to render necessary assistance to NPMs, and enhance cooperation of NPMs with CPT and SPT. Participants were recommended to implement the achieved outcomes in their countries. 
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